
 

 So the Votes Are In! ​
Introducing Our New Class Names at Rusper Primary School 

 

Dear Families, 

We are absolutely delighted to share some wonderful news with you – the children have 
cast their votes and chosen the new names for their classes! This marks a very special 
moment for us, as it’s the first opportunity this year where we’ve handed over the 
decision-making power to the children, giving them real ownership of their school 
experience. 

In celebration of our beautiful rural setting and the value we place on nature and the 
environment, each class will now be named after a tree. These names reflect the strength, 
growth, and individuality we see in every child, and they beautifully connect us to the natural 
world that surrounds our school. 

Here are the results: 

●​ Reception will be known as Blossom Class  
●​ Years 1 and 2 are now Willow Class  
●​ Years 3 and 4 will be Maple Class  
●​ Years 5 and 6 are proudly Redwood Class  

The children approached this process with enthusiasm, thoughtfulness, and a real sense of 
pride. It’s been inspiring to see how much they care about their school and the community 
we’re building together. These new names will be part of our daily life, helping to strengthen 
identity, belonging, and connection across the school. 

We hope you’ll join us in celebrating this exciting step forward. Thank you for your 
continued support in helping us create a school where children feel heard, empowered, and 
proud of their place in the world. 

Warm wishes,​
Mrs Wright 

                           


